
St. Joseph Aurora CES
Week at a Glance: May 20-24, 2024

At the upcoming St. Joseph barbeque on May 30, please
look out for a table selling items to support the Northern
Neighbours initiative. Volunteers will be selling sock
monkeys, sock dolls, bookmarks and hair scrunchies. All
proceeds support those in need in Canada’s north.
Volunteers will also be collecting clean milk bags to be
woven into sleeping mats for the needy.

Neighbours in need

Students in Grade 7 and Grade 2 created rosary
bracelets last week to recognize the sacraments of
Confirmation and First Eucharist which many
students received earlier this year. Thanks to our
Catholic School Council for funding this initiative.
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Grade 6, 7, and 8 volunteers have been helping
to beautify our front entrance area. Students
have been weeding, raking, and spreading
mulch to tidy up the front yard. Thanks to Ms.
Reid for helping with this project!

Our garden grows and glows!Our garden grows and glows!



To report
absences, late

arrivals or early
departures: 

Safe Arrival: 
1-855-856-7862

St. Joseph Aurora CES
Week at a Glance: May 20-24, 2024

Standardized dress
reminder to families
Please ensure that your children are
following the standardized dress code at St.
Joseph, especially as the weather warms.
Students are expected to wear plain white or
navy tops with plain  navy bottoms. Shorts
should be fingertip length.  Patterns, stripes
and  printed clothing items are not part of
the school dress code. Thank you for your
cooperation in this matter!

10% Off with code HIPPO

The St. Joseph yearbook is available for pre-
order! Families are encouraged to order now as
supplies will be limited. To place your order use
this link. If there are any families who have
taken photos at school events, please email your
photos to the school yearbook account:
SJAYearbookClub@gmail.com

Yearbooks on sale

CSC Barbeque May 30
Our Catholic School Council is busy preparing a
fun-filled barbeque night for our school
community on Thursday, May 30. Order forms
for food were due Monday, May 13. If you haven’t
ordered, please do so as soon as possible. The
evening will include food, fun and a chance for
members of our school community to gather and
celebrate this phenomenal year! There will be
games, face painting and a balloon twister. The
event runs from 5-8 pm rain or shine. See you
there!

May 20
Victoria Day holiday - no school
May 23
Volunteer Tea at 2 pm
Week of May 27-31
Spring Book Fair
May 27
Grade 2 trip to Scanlon Creek 
May 30
Virtue Assembly at 10:45 am
CSC end of year barbeque 5-8 pm
(Rain or Shine)
Book Fair open late
May 31
Civvies day
June 5 and 6
EQAO Grade 6
June 7
PA Day
June 10 and 11
EQAO Grade 3 and 6
June 19
Grade 8 Mass at OLG Parish  10 am
Grade 3 trip to Forsythe Farm

Coming Events

https://products.edgeimaging.ca/yearbooks/order/TPE
mailto:SJAYearbookClub@gmail.com

